

27 February 2020

Dear Mr. Skinner,

Thank you for your e-mail of 5th February 2020, in which you ask for information on deaths amongst the 411 individuals who consented to be a part of the Cambridge Study in Delinquent Development. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Some of the information is already reasonably accessible to you. It can be found at: https://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20110218144418/http://rds.homeoffice.gov.uk/rds/hors2006.html

We have carried out a thorough search and we have established that the Home Office does not hold any further information which you have requested.

Although the Home Office funded this study in the past, Professor David Farrington was the principal researcher for the study so he may have the more detailed information that you require.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Roe

Crime and Policing Analysis Unit

Squel

Home Office Analysis and Insight

